
 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                           Wednesday 16th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Please find below an overview of our Key Stage 2 SATs results at St Richard’s this year.   

Our Key Stage 2 SATs results were AMAZING this year and our Year 6 pupils and their teaching staff did us all proud with their 

consistent effort and application in achieving these FANTASTIC test results: 

 

MATHEMATICS    93% - Meeting expectations with 47% High Attaining (the national average at expected this year was 73%)  

READING               92% - Meeting expectations with 45% High Attaining (the national average at expected this year was 74%) 

GPS                         95% - Meeting expectations with 66% High Attaining (the national average at expected this year was 72%) 

WRITING                80% -  Meeting expectations with 15% High Attaining (the national average at expected this year was 72%) 

 

Our Year 6 children meeting expectations in Reading, Writing and Mathematics combined is 75%.  This is a GREAT result, and 

is considerably higher than the national average this year which is 61%.  13% of our pupils achieved high attaining in all three 

subjects. 

For the Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check there was no pass mark for this test, made up of 25 marks.  

 72% of our Year 4 pupils scored either 24 or 25, with over half at 57% scoring full marks. A superb achievement! 

 We thought that you would like to know that our School’s Average Multiplication Tables Check Mark was 23.8. The National 

Average Multiplication Tables Check Mark in 2022-23 was 20.2. 

78% of the children in Year 1 achieved the pass mark in the Phonics screening check and again their teachers are very pleased 

with their progress. 

I would like to thank all the class teachers, intervention teachers, teaching assistants and pupils for all their hard work and 

dedication in making these very pleasing whole-school results possible. And of course, the parents, for the continued support 

you give with your child’s development and education.   

Many thanks and very best wishes, 

J. KEYWORTH 

Deputy Headteacher 


